
From: EP, Mining
Subject: Rock Hill Quarry Update 7.7.2021
Date: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 12:00:47 PM

Hello,     
 
You are receiving this email from the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental
Protection (DEP) because you have expressed interest in the Rock Hill Quarry in East
Rockhill Township, Bucks County.     
 
As of July 7, 2021, mining and related activities remain under a cessation order.     
 
Since the last community update sent on July 2, 2021:     

On Tuesday, July 6, 2021, Hanson submitted information in response to items 1
through 10.d of DEP’s April 12, 2021 technical deficiency letter. This submission
is currently under review. A response to items 10.e through 12 is due by
October 29, 2021, per DEP’s June 21, 2021 extension.

 
This submission has been posted to the project webpage, which is available at:
www.dep.pa.gov/rockhillquarry.
 
If you did not receive this email directly and you would like to be added to the mailing
list, please contact RA-EPmining@pa.gov to be added.   
 
Thank you for your continued interest in DEP’s oversight of the Rock Hill Quarry.
 
Sincerely, 

John J. Stefanko
John J. Stefanko | Deputy Secretary
Active and Abandoned Mine Operations
Department of Environmental Protection
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